
 

 

 

 

 

February 2, 2023 

 

 

MEMO TO: Dr. Tonja M. Williams, Superintendent, BPS 

FROM: Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

RE:  Thank You 

 

Thank you for once again showing your concern for students and staff by having Friday, 

February 3, 2023 a “snow day”. 

 

cc: All Buffalo Teachers  


